Technical Planning Report
January 31, 2017

The Technical Planning committee denied an approval requested for the same weekend as the Southwest District 8 and under meet.  All meets in the Championship progression have been sanctioned as of today, except for Short Course Age Group Champs.  I am sure that that meet will be sanctioned by the weekend.
Technical Planning will present a policy/procedure concerning how to award championship meets when more than one team bids for the same meet.  This will be ready by the April meeting.  The schedule for the 2017-2018 season will also be presented for approval.
I would like to discuss the timeline for submitting meet invitations as host teams either do not know the procedure or are ignoring it.  I would also like to discuss, or put on a future agenda, how to reformat the templates on the web site and if that is a good idea for meets other than the championship progression.  This needs input from the admin vice chair, the age group committee and the senior committee.

Respectfully Submitted,
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